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BY MAIL AND WEBPOSTING 
 
April 6, 2017 
 
 
 
TO:   All Residents and Businesses of Dubreuilville 
 
RE:  Algoma Power Inc. to Meet Dubreuilville’s Electricity Needs 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Starting immediately, Algoma Power Inc. will be providing electricity services to the 
Township of Dubreuilville.   
 
Dubreuil Lumber Inc. informed the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) that it will not be 
renewing its licence to distribute power locally.  To ensure the residents and businesses 
of Dubreuilville have a safe and reliable electricity supply, the OEB has ordered Algoma 
Power to take over the electricity distribution operations of Dubreuil Lumber Inc. The 
OEB’s Order and Interim Licence for Algoma Power are available at: 
http://tinyurl.com/OEBOrder-Licence-API. 
 
Algoma Power, a licensed electricity distributor, has been supplying power to Dubreuil 
Lumber Inc. and has served customers in the area near the Township of Dubreuilville 
for many years.  It has also provided assistance to Dubreuil Lumber Inc. in 
emergencies.  Algoma Power’s familiarity with the community will help ensure both a 
smooth transition and the continued operation of the distribution system.   
 
The OEB’s Order requires Algoma Power to operate Dubreuil Lumber Inc.’s electricity 
distribution system for six months, the maximum allowed by law.  Your electricity 
charges are not affected by this Order.   
 
During the next six months, Algoma Power will be reporting to the OEB on the state of 
the electricity distribution system in the Township of Dubreuilville. At the end of the six 
months, the OEB can renew its Order if necessary to ensure that you continue to have a 
safe and reliable supply of electricity.         
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If you have any questions or concerns about your electricity service as of today, you 
should contact Algoma Power Inc. at 1-877-457-7378. 
 
The OEB is committed to protecting the interests of all Ontario’s energy consumers.  
Please contact us at 1-877-632-2727 if you have any questions.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Original Signed By 
 
Brian Hewson 
Vice President, Consumer Protection and Industry Performance 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
cc Jennifer Rose, Regional Manager 
     Algoma Power Inc. 
 
 
 


